
 ISSUED:  January 24, 2019 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UP 384, UP 391 
 

In the Matters of 
 
the Joint Application for Approval of the 
Sale of  SUNRIVER WATER, LLC, to NW 
NATURAL WATER OF OREGON, LLC,  
Pursuant to ORS 757.480 and 
OAR 860-036-2120 (UP 384),  
 
and  
 
SUNRIVER WATER, LLC,  
Request for Approval to Assign Certain 
Assets to SUNRIVER RESORT LIMITED 
PARTNERSHIP (UP 391). 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold an event to hear comment from 
customers and the public regarding the proposed sale of Sunriver Water, LLC (SRW or 
Company) to NW Natural Water of Oregon, LLC (Oregon Water).    
 
 DATE: February 7, 2019 
 
     TIME: 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  
 
 PLACE: Great Hall 
  57081 Great Hall Loop 
  Landmark Rooms 1 and 2 
  Sunriver, OR 97707 
 
 ADMINISTRATIVE 
 LAW JUDGE: Michael Grant 
 
 
Customers may contact the Administrative Hearings Division for more information at 
(503) 378-6678 or e-mail (puc.hearings@state.or.us). 
 
Dated this 24th day of January, 2019, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

Megan W. Decker 
_____________________

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
   

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

mailto:puc.hearings@state.or.us
mailto:puc.hearings@state.or.us

